Email Munish Arora

Re: STQC Certification Regarding

From : dit-helpdesk@amitysoftware.com Fri, Apr 12, 2024 04:07 PM
Subject : Re: STQC Certification Regarding
To : Praveen Kr Gupta <pk.gupta68@delhi.gov.in>

Cc : K. Murugan <k.murugan@nic.in>, headofofficedfw@gmail.com, saithfw
delhi <saithfw.delhi@gmail.com>, Munish Arora
<arora.munish@delhi.gov.in>, axk@amitysoftware.com, Mamta Sharma
<mamta.sharma22@delhi.gov.in>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

We are currently in the process with the STQC team for the STQC certificate of the desired websites. Rest
assured, we will keep you updated as soon as we receive any further updates.

On 12-04-2024 15:38, Praveen Kr Gupta wrote:

Dear Team,

Please see the trail mail of Nodal officer of H&FW reg. STQC certificate for Audit purpose. Please send the
same at the earliest.

With Regards

P.K. Gupta
System Analyst
Dept of IT, GNCTD
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From: "Munish Arora" <arora.munish@delhi.gov.in>

To: "Praveen Kr Gupta" <pk.gupta68@delhi.gov.in>, dxk@amitysoftware.com, dit-
helpdesk@amitysoftware.com

Cc: headofofficedfw@gmail.com, "saithfw delhi" <saithfw.delhi@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 4:08:36 PM

Subject: Fwd: STQC Certification Regarding

Sir,

Greetings!

PFA trail email in which issuance of STQC audit and its publication on the website was sought. The matter is
still pending. The Directorate of Family Welfare has to submit Transparency Audit under CIC directive by 15-
04-2024.

In view of the above, you are requested to kindly provide the necessary information on urgent basis.

Munish Kumar Arora

L/o Website Nodal Officer
Dte. of Family Welfare



